AQUA STEERS
FEBRUARY 14, 2024

First order of business was a discussion of the trunk show for SSQ and the SSQ Quilt Show.
Members will be asked to bring art for both events to the March meeting.

An extension of the SSQ Show was a plan to purchase wire racks on which to hang work.
Sharon will order them and store them when not in use. Besides quilt shows, these can be
used for presentations, workshops, and also be rented to members.

Becky reported that our current balance is $11,291.55. She has filed our tax return and it has
been accepted.

AQUA still needs its own microphone. Sharon will order it and the club will reimburse her.

The remainder of the meeting was dedicated to a review of the By-Laws. Several out-dated
sentences were removed or changed and Mary is taking care of making the changes.



